Rutland Town Select Board
Personnel Committee Meeting
2-9-17

Center Rutland Town Offices

Meeting was called to order at 3:45PM. Present were josh Terenzini, Mary Ashcroft,
Clerk/Treasurer Kirsten Hathaway.

The meeting was called for the purpose of interviewing 4 applicants for the temporary job of
assistant town clerk and treasurer. Because this involved personnel matters, upon motion made,
seconded and unanimously voted, the Personnel Committee went into executive session to meet with

each of the applicants individually.
The Personnel Committee came out of executive session at SPM.

There being no further business to be considered, the meeting was adjourned at 5PM.




